
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
     

Annual Summer Tradition  
Macomb County’s largest American Polish Festival scheduled for July 7-9, 2017 

 
The 37th annual American Polish Festival and Craft Show will be held on the grounds of the American 
Polish Century Club in Sterling Heights (14 Mile Rd & Hoover). Attendance of over 15,000 people is 
expected to enjoy all that the festival has to offer. Admission is ONLY $2 per person, FREE parking and 
no charge for those 17 and under.  
 

The American Polish Century Club is continuing to give back to the community by hosting this much 
anticipated event with a first class line up of bands and events. The Club takes pride in serving their 
homemade Polish cuisine and members will be working long hours making over 5,000 Golabki, over one 
ton of city chicken, 750 pounds of potato pancakes and more than 20,000 pierogi.  
 
The weekend features the area’s largest wooden dance floor in southeastern Michigan that will feature 
bands from across the country.  
 

Scheduled to appear: 
Friday, July 7th 4pm – 12am  

• Lenny Gomulka and the Chicago Push and The Polish Muslims  
Saturday, July 8th – 11:30am – 12am – Hamtramck Reunion Day 

• Lenny Gomulka and Chicago Push, Freeze Dried and Polka Country Musicians  
Sunday, July 9th – 12pm – 9pm – P.R.C.U.A. Reunion Day 

• Freeze Dried and The New Brass Express  
 
Other activities throughout the weekend include a craft show, kid’s games and rides and a variety of 
Polish food, dinners and beverages.  A festival highlight will be Srodek’s Pierogi Eating Challenge that will 
be open to all festival goers for a $20 entry fee with the potential to win cash prizes totaling $1,000. 
Sunday morning will also feature a traditional Polish Mass at noon with music from the American Polish 
Century Club choir. 
 
“We will have a first class line up of bands from around the country scheduled along with plenty of 
authentic Polish and traditional American food. Back once again, is our featured beer, Pole Dancer only 
available at the festival!  
 
The American Polish Century Club is committed in their support of Polonia and the community. This 
annual Festival is their way to give back to the community. 
 

36th Annual American Polish Festival hosted by the American Polish Century Club 
Hours: 

Friday, July 8, 2016 – 4pm – 1am 
Saturday, July 9, 2016 – 10am – 1am  
Sunday, July 10, 2016 – 11am – 9pm  

33204 Maple Lane (14 Mile RD & Hoover ) 
Sterling Heights, MI 48312  

For more information contact: 
American Polish Century Club, 586-264-7990 
Festival Co-Chairman – Arnold Beller  - americanpolishfestival@yahoo.com  
Festival Co-Chairman – Walter Ziemniak – broncoprinting@comcast.net 
Stacy Ziarko – stacyziarko@yahoo.com , 586-292-5070 
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